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Welcome to Genie's 'Public Information' newsletter

Please forward this email to anyone you feel may also like to receive these newsletters

This issue reports that Streatley Crossroads will be closed from 7am Saturday 13 April to 10pm Sunday
14 April.

Consequently the Litter-pick scheduled for Saturday 13 April has been postponed.

Closure - Streatley Crossroads this weekend
Saturday 13 April 7am to Sunday 14 April 10pm

Streatley Crossroads (Wallingford Road/A329 Reading Road/Streatley Hill/High Street) in the Parish of
Streatley will be closed from 07:00hrs on 13 April 2024, and will reopen by 22:00hrs on 14 April 2024.

This closure is to enable Volker Highways to carry out resurfacing work as part of the highway
improvement programme on behalf of West Berkshire Council.

Access will be available to buses and emergency vehicles on a blue light call, under site supervision.
Diversion will be signed on-site.

A plan of the closure can be found at: https://one.network/?tm=GB138299821.

All enquiries please contact West Berkshire Council on 01635 519080.

The Streatley Litter-pick scheduled to take place on Saturday 13 April has now been cancelled
and will take place on Saturday 29 June.

To comment on any of these stories please email contact@genienews.org
To send in news items, use news@genienews.org

Public Information reports on important, or sometimes urgent, news relevant to a particular village or
cluster of villages. There is no specific publication schedule, as it goes out ‘as and when’ the information
justifies a newsletter. If you have any important news or information you would like to submit to
Genie for consideration, please email it to the editor using news@genienews.org.

If you like receiving this information and feel that others will benefit, please forward to others and
encourage them to subscribe. Also, to ensure you consistently receive the e-mails it is suggested that you
either 'whitelist’ subscribe@genienews.org or add us to your contact list.

More details on Genie newsletters here.

® © ©

Copyright © 2024 GENIE Community Group, All rights reserved.



https://mailchi.mp/9576613aa4e9/genie-public-information-newsletter-no-63?e=3c3c92f62a
https://one.network/?tm=GB138299821
mailto:contact@genienews.org
mailto:news@genienews.org
mailto:editorial@genienews.org
http://www.genienews.org/
http://www.facebook.com/GenieNewsOrg
http://www.facebook.com/GenieNewsOrg
http://www.twitter.com/GenieNewsOrg
http://www.twitter.com/GenieNewsOrg
https://www.genienews.org/
https://www.genienews.org/
https://genienews.us15.list-manage.com/profile?u=f1b3c4e7ca9e78041a7974350&id=aced4a1225&e=3c3c92f62a
https://genienews.us15.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=f1b3c4e7ca9e78041a7974350&id=aced4a1225&t=b&e=3c3c92f62a&c=12391616e0
https://login.mailchimp.com/signup/email-referral/?aid=f1b3c4e7ca9e78041a7974350
https://login.mailchimp.com/signup/email-referral/?aid=f1b3c4e7ca9e78041a7974350

